
2024 Spenard Capital Improvement Program

(CIP) Priorities Survey Information

What is the CIP Priorities Survey?

● The CIP Priorities Survey is a tool used by Municipality of Anchorage staff to assess the

proposed capital project needs in Anchorage.

How does it work?

● Each spring the Mayor of Anchorage sends a letter to community councils requesting

their list of priorities for the Capital Improvement Program.

● As this is a request that may require contemplation, we wanted to give residents enough

time to determine what their priorities may be.

● We, the Spenard Community Council Executive Board, will send a link to an online

survey to residents before our next regular meeting.

● Residents will have approximately one month to complete the survey.

● The SCC Executive Board will compile results and have a list of priorities determined by

survey results ready to vote on at the SCC regular meeting held on Wednesday, May 3.

● If approved, the SCC president will upload the priorities to the municipal website.

What kinds of projects should I suggest?

● Think big! You don’t have to have all the details worked out.

● Listed below are the top 10 (out of 25) 2022 Spenard CIP priorities to help you think of

additional projects or remind you of previously discussed projects:

1. Fish Creek daylighting: bring it out of culverts as a free-flowing creek

2. Pedestrian Crossings/Traffic Calming: Minnesota Boulevard from International

to Northern Lights Boulevard

3. Chugach Way Upgrade - Spenard Rd to Arctic Blvd

4. Lois Dr Upgrade - Northern Lights Blvd to 36th Ave road, sidewalks, storm

drainage, etc.

5. 36th Ave Upgrade - Lois Dr to Minnesota Dr: surface, sidewalks, drainage, etc.

6. Community Garden Site Selection and Design and Management Standards

7. Spenard Rd Reconstruction Phase III - 30th Ave to Northwood Dr

8. Spenard Rd Rehabilitation - Benson Blvd to Minnesota Dr

9. Woodland Park Safety Improvements

10. Waste and Recycling Bins on Spenard Road - Minnesota Blvd

● For more information and prior years’ priorities, visit

https://www.muni.org/communitycouncilsurveys/homepage




